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It is wonderful to see everyone back having 

had a relaxing and fun time over the 

Christmas break.  Thank you so much for your 

kind presents – they are greatly appreciated. 
 

 Highlights of the Week 

 
We have hit the ground running and the 

children have been working really hard.  In 

maths we have continued to work on fractions 

and I am really proud of the class’s 

achievements and increased confidence. 

 

Our focus book in English is Wonder by RJ 

Palacio.  The children have been enjoying 

getting to know the different characters and 

their personalities.  Role playing Auggie and 

Julian was great fun and the children really 

got into character. 
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Our unit of learning in Science is light.  

This week we learnt about the Law of 

Reflection.  The children investigated how 

light is reflected in a mirror and measured 

the angles of incidence and reflection.  

Using our knowledge of reflection, the 

children made periscopes. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

12th February – Half Term 

19th and 21st February – Parents’ evening 

8th March – PTFA Quiz Night 

13th March – Who Cares? Workshop 

28th March – End of term 

15th April – INSET Day 

16th April – New Term Starts 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

27th May – Half Term 

19th July – End of the Year 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


